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President: Chuck Zimmer 
Vice President: Bill Conrad 

Secretary: Ron Callender 
Treasurer: Kris Kinder 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Cyndy Schaper 
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October: 10/13 – Suburban Corvettes of Minnesota 38th Annual Fall Color 

Run 
10/28 - Member's Meeting at Schmidty's  

November: 11/?? - Year End Party 
11/23 – Festival of Lights Parade meeting  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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President’s Message 

Joint Ride & Dine with Chippewa Corvette Club. I would like to thank: Bill & LeAnn 
Conrad for working with the Chippewa Club. I am not sure how many cars were there in 
total, but there must have been +25 cars. We had a very nice drive and everyone seemed 
to enjoy the drive. Then we had a very good brunch at Cedar Valley Golf Club. Lastly, 
we finish the trip to Elmer’s Auto Museum in Fountain City. I also need to thank Bill & 
LeAnn Conard’s to open your home for the “Potluck” and holding the meeting as Sharon 
and I were in Florida, helping my daughter and family moving to Japan. Bill & LeAnn: 
you did double duty and I would like to say “Thank You”. Everything went off perfectly.  

Chuck Zimmer 
RCC President  
 

October 2018 Newsletter - September Meeting Notes 
General Meeting: Attendance: Charlie & Carol Britten, Kathy & Dave Fontanini, Mark 
& Mary Swingle, Tom Jerisha, Kris Kinder, Cyndy & Dennis Schaper, Jon Cox, Tom 
Stowers, Phil Murray and Bill & LeAnn Conrad.  

Meeting called to order at 6:03pm by Vice President, Bill Conrad.  

Secretary’s Report: The meeting minutes from 8/26/18 were reviewed and approved as 
written.  

Treasurer’s Report: Kris reviewed the current account balances.  

Governor’s Report: The RCC annual memberships are due to Charlie by November 4th.  

Webmaster’s Report: No report.  

Event Chairperson:  
The joint ride and dine with Chippewa Valley Corvette Club went well. There were 17 
Corvettes and 1 other non-Corvette. It was expressed that people would like to see a 
yearly event. After brunch at Cedar Valley Golf Course, the group drove to Elmer’s Auto 



Museum. After they toured the museum, people were free to head back on their own. A 
big thank you to Bill Conrad and Charlie Britten for their help in organizing this event!  

Friday, 10/12 is the Ladies Luncheon at the Farmhouse in Caledonia. Ladies are to meet 
behind the Kwik Trip in La Crescent at 10:45 am. They will carpool to Caledonia.  

Tom Jerisha has put together a fall ride and Dave and Kathy will host it on Sat. 10/13. 
The route has to be driven to make sure the roads are drivable. They will send out an 
email with more info in the next week or two. The plan is to possibly leave around 
3:15pm from Kwik Trip on State Road in La Crosse.  

The RCC year end party is tentatively being planned for Sat. 11/17th. More details to 
come.  

Mary Swingle is waiting to receive info regarding Rotary Lights. The parade will be on 
Friday night, 11/23. Meet at Wells Fargo parking lot at 4:15 pm. The parade begins at 5 
pm. More details to come.  

Old Business: 
New RCC shirts was discussed.  

Four people attended the Ladies Luncheon at Corky’s.  

The Oktoberfest Show & Shine car show will be held on Sunday, 9/30 in West Salem. It 
begins at 9:00 am and ends at 1pm with trophies being handed out at 2:30 pm.  

New Business: 
A discussion on members not receiving RCC emails. Members are encouraged to send 
their updates to John Gesslein so he can keep the email/address list current. Phil Murray 
has not been receiving emails and he has not changed his email address. Carol Britten 
will provide John Gesslein with a new email address for Mike and Deb Meyers.  

"New Members: Mike & Deb Meyers. They need to be added to the email list. A special 
thank you to Bill and LeAnn for hosting this month’s membership meeting at their home. 
Mavis Nicolai, a very special member of RCC had passed away. She will be missed. Judy 
Mosley sent flowers to the funeral on behalf of RCC."  

Adjournment: MMeeting adjourned.  

The next RCC meeting will be on Sunday, 10/28 at Schmidty’s.  



The meeting minutes were respectfully submitted by Kathy Fontanini.  
 

 

October Birthdays 
LeAnn Conrad 10/21 
Chris Meyer 10/21 
Steve Mace 10/28 
Kris Kinder 10/29  

 
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of October, please check the 
Events Calendar page.  

Check out our Facebook page, a link to it is on our home page.  

Check out the Bulletin Board, for RCC Merchandise.  

RCC Videos YouTube link now available on the Gallery page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

I have added a link to our YouTube Introduction on the Information page.  



To get a copy of the RCC Constitution, just click on the Member Page.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 

In Fond Memory of Mavis Nicolai 
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